ROCHESTER, NH  
POLICE COMMISSION
PUBLIC NOTICE

MEETING POSTPONED

The Rochester Police Commission posts that the regular scheduled meeting of the Commission for Wednesday, February 7, 2018 has been POSTPONED due to the forecasted snow storm. 
A new date has yet to be set. 

For the Commission
Paul R. Toussaint
Chief of Police

